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KYOCERA International, Inc
46723 Five Mile Road
Plymouth, M1 48170 USA

Tel:  734-416-8500

Fax: 734-416-8520

Notice of Product End Of Life

Date: Aug 10", 2017

Dear Valued Customer,

Thank you for choosing KYOCERA as your LCD solution provider. We appreciate the opportunity to
support your business. This letter is to inform you of a product end of life due to component EOL. Please
kindly refer the details below:

1. Product:
F-56015GNB-LW-AFN

2. Background

The IC supplier discontinued the IC that was used for this product. There is no drop-in replacement part
available. Due to the low demand and difficulty of redesigning this part, regrettably, we decided to end
of life this product.

3. Schedule
e Forecast LTB qty:  Aug 29, 2017.
e Last Time Buy PO: Dec 19", 2017
e Last shipment: Dec 20", 2018

Thank you in advance for your understanding and your cooperation. If you have any questions, please
contact your KYOCERA sales representative.

Sincerely yours,

KYOCERA International, Inc

Display Division



